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Family Farm Newsletter - Fall 2014
This newsletter touches on trusts and estates issues that family farmers should 
be aware of, and explains the potential risks of not having proper estate 
planning in place. 

Topics include:

Protecting the Farm – How the Unexpected Death of a Child Puts the Farm at 

Risk

 

If You Don’t Have a Proper Estate Plan, the Government Has a Plan For You – 

And You Won’t Like It

 

Trust Versus LLC – Why the Family Farmer Needs Both

Available as a PDF download.
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